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Petition 9 — St Anslems Church, Westfield Park, Hatch End —
Request for changes to Hatch End CPZ

A petition containing 408 signatures was presented at the TARSAP
meeting on ond October 2014. The petition states:

“We the undersigned, ask that the parking restrictions be reviewed
urgently. We ask that the restrictions are applied just one period a day
from 10-11am Monday — Saturday in Westfield Park. Also that the permit
holder parking bay is removed from outside the main west doors of the
church. We also seek permission for a dropped kerb at the rear of the
church so that some cars could be parked off road”

There are currently no parking schemes or reviews planned for this road
or in the area. Currently the 2014/15 programme of work is fully
committed with a considerable backlog of requests still to be added to a
future programme of works in subsequent years.

Therefore this matter will have to be considered at the February 2015
meeting of the panel when consideration will be given to the 2015/16
annual parking programme. The panel will be presented with a report to
consider new and existing requests for schemes, any existing
commitments and to consider the priority of schemes for the forthcoming




